
 

 

PFS Charitable Policy      Update 18.12.2023 
 
As the majority of our valued regular clients are aware, we have been running a charitable scheme 
since early 2017 and each year we decide upon a worthy charity to pledge our support in raising 
funds towards. For our current trading year 2023-2024 we are moving our attention to Cancer 
Research. Cancer is unbelievably awful and cruel and during the course of our lifetimes we shall all 
lose friends and loved ones to this terrible disease. Colleagues at PFS have suffered losses, have 
family members currently battling various types of Cancer and I don’t think there would be any one 
who would argue that this is not a great charity to support. 
 
For the current year of 2022-2023, we are very pleased to advise that through the combined efforts 
of our valued clients and ourselves we have raised a sum of £5,840.35 which is once again being 
donated to EACH (a favourite charity of ours, having backed them for numerous years) as we 
mentioned in our previous letter. This is once again a record amount so a huge thank you to every 
company participating because it is lovely to be a part of this. To date we have now raised 
£24,064.71 over 6 ½ years since implementing our Charitable Policy, which is brilliant to achieve in 
partnership with you. Whilst there may be considerable head winds for businesses to once again 
navigate next year, we look forward to potentially breaching the next significant milestone of 
£30’000.00 perhaps! 
 

In order to support this charity and others in years to come, we include an opt in/out (discretional) 
charge line for “Charitable Donations” on our final/main shipment invoice. PFS will match every 
donation made in the hope that we can raise a generous yearly figure for these great charities! 
 
We do ask our clients that if you have a charity which is close to your hearts, then please let us know 
and the reasons why and we shall happily look to consider support for them when choosing next 
years supported charity. 

For those that are unaware, to explain our proposed charitable giving efforts; PFS shall without any 
commitment from yourselves, undertake to donate 25 pence from every invoice raised/paid (one 
per consignment) to the supported charity. If our client then also pays the 25 pence via the 
discretional charge line, then we pledge to double our donation and therefore pay a further 25 
pence to give a PFS total donated sum of 50 pence, and thus a total of 75 pence. We hope that 
combined with our clients we can continue to raise generous donations over the coming years for 
the charities chosen to be supported. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
Jason Wynne 
Managing Director 


